
Jeffrey M. Jakubiak 
Direct: +1 212.351.2498 
Fax: +1 212.351.6398 
JJakubiak@gibsondunn.com 

June 14, 2021 

VIA FERC EFILING 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Versant Power 
Docket No. ER20-1977-000 
Revised Annual Transmission Charges Informational Filing 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

On May 3, 2021, Versant Power submitted in the above-referenced docket an 
informational filing setting forth charges for transmission service under its Open Access 
Transmission Tariff for Maine Public District (“MPD OATT”) for the upcoming June 1, 2021, to 
May 31, 2022, rate year (the “2021-2022 MPD Charges”).   

Attached, please find a filing of revised 2021-2022 MPD Charges that correct certain 
errors identified in the materials submitted May 3, 2021.  These corrections result in charges 
under the MPD OATT that are lower than those calculated in the materials submitted May 3, 
2021. 

A copy of this filing is being served on existing customers under the MPD OATT, the 
Maine Public Utilities Commission, the Office of the Public Advocate of the State of Maine, and 
the Northern Maine Independent System Administrator. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.   Please direct any questions to the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Jeffrey M. Jakubiak

Jeffrey M. Jakubiak 
Jennifer C. Mansh 

Attorneys for Versant Power 

Attachments 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that I have this day served a copy of the foregoing document upon each 

person designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary for this proceeding. 

Dated at Washington, DC, this 14th day of June, 2021. 

/s/ Jeffrey M. Jakubiak  
Jeffrey M. Jakubiak 
Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP 
200 Park Avenue 
New York, NY 10166 
(212) 351-2498
jjakubiak@gibsondunn.com


